
 

         Newsletter - Friday 18th May  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Monday 
21st May  

Year 4 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE - Kit required 
Banner Artist in School  
After school football 3:15 - 4:15 

Tuesday 
22nd May 

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
After school fitness club (Y 3&4)  3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 23rd 
May 

Year 1 and 3 PE - Kit required 
Banner Artist in School  
After school performing arts 3:10 - 4:30 

Thursday 
24th May  

Year 5  and 4 PE - Kit required 
Banner Artist in School 
Year 5 Parkside Sports Festival AM 
After school fitness club (Y5&6))  3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 
25th May 

Reception PE - Kit now required 
School Closes for Half Term  

. 
 
 
 

 

Reception  Logan Liddle 
Year 1       Ethan Morgan 
Year 2       Lewis Robinson 

Year 3       Keegan Coney 
Year 4       Ethan Clark 
Year 5       Brandon Walton 
Year 6       Whole of Year 6  

         Willington Primary School 

Attendance League 

The top 3 so far 
are:- 

1st  Menace City Y6 
2nd  Squarepants FC Y5 

3rd Post Wanderers 
Y2 

Be an Attendance  
H.E.R.O 

Here 
Everyday 

Ready 
On time 

Well Done Year 6! 
Congratulations to our year 6 children who have finished their SATs! You have all worked extremely hard and we are   

incredibly proud of you! The class celebrated with a visit from the ice-cream van!  They have worked incredibly hard all 
year, particularly over the last couple of months and this has been reflected in the amazing job they have done in their 

SATs this week. 
The effort and 
determination 
displayed by 

each and every 
one of them has 
been utterly awe 

inspiring and 
they ought to be 
incredibly proud 
of themselves! A 
huge thank you 
to them for their 
hard work, effort 

and patience 
and an even 
bigger WELL 

DONE! 
 

The Lighthouse Keepers  
Children in year 1 visited St Mary’s Lighthouse this week. 

They had an amazing day which started with a spot of   
rockpooling. They couldn’t believe the wide variety of            

creatures they found living there. The class then climbed 
the 137 steps to the top of the lighthouse, finally reaching 

the lantern room where they got a birds eye view of the 
seals down below!  The day ended with a creative twist as 

they experimented with sand art on the beach! (To view 
more photos please visit our website) 

Thinking of Becoming a Governor? 
We Currently Have a Vacancy! 

We currently have a parent governor vacancy. If you are 
interested in having a say about your child’s education, 

want a rewarding way to be involved in your child’s school 
and wish to be part of a dynamic governing body then this 
could be the role for you! You don’t have to be a teacher 

or work in education the most important qualities we     
require are enthusiasm, commitment 

and an interest in education. If you are  
interested or require further  

information please do not  hesitate to 
contact Mr Cornforth or Mrs Walker on 

(01388) 746414 option 1 or e-mail 
willington@durhamlearning.net 


